
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCEWITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

WELCOME BACK EVERYONE AND HAPPY NEW
YEAR! We hope you all had an enjoyable and
relaxing winter break. Today does mark the
beginning of the third quarter and the second
semester. Time certainly has flown by. We hope
one of your new year’s resolutions was to do
better with your academic responsibilities. There
are many people on campus willing to help you so
don’t hesitate to call on someone for help. Good
luck.

Welcome back Lunas! Hope we had a wonderful
Winter Break. Auntie Cass is hosting a planner
design contest for next school year. Designs will
be due January 31st then the school will vote
shortly thereafter. The winner will receive a $25
gift card from Amazon. Please check your emails
for the Google Form to submit your designs. If you
have any questions, please stop by P1.

Save the date! Our La Davida Malo Day is
Saturday, April 12, 2025 5pm to 8pm at Boarders
Field. Hope to see you there!

COUNSELOR’S CORNER:

Class of 2025 - Need help completing your
FAFSA? FAFSA Completion webinars will be held
every Wednesday beginning on January 15th.
Please register! Mahalo!

CLUB CHATTER:

Anime club: Please check our google classroom
and vote for the best ornament drawing. Voting is
till this Sunday, January 12th and winners will be
announced on Monday, January 13th. Thank you!

SPORTS SHORTS:

Good luck to our boys soccer team as they face
Maui High School today at 4:00pm at Maui High.
I mua Lahainaluna!

Attention all Track and Field Athletes
We will be having our first practice on Monday
1/13 at 2:45pm. Please turn in your paperwork to
the athletic trainers before Monday. Question?
Email: sabine.armstrong@k12.hi.us See you on
the track Coach Sabine.

Aloha current and potentially interested baseball
players. We will be having a parent and player
meeting on Monday—January 13th in the library.
The meeting will start at 6:00pm and hopefully not
take up much of everyone’s time. Please come at
your convenience and feel free to get clear on
anything not currently clear regarding the 2025
baseball season. Mahalo! Coach Emmett and staff.

Breakfast: Egg and Cheese Burrito, Salsa Cup, Fresh Fruit. Lunch: Creole Macaroni with Cheese or
Spaghetti with Meat Sauce, Green Salad, Edamame, Sliced Peaches, Pears, Garlic Bread or Whole Grain
Roll.
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